
 
 

 

Our Ref: LDS 

 

October 2023 

 

ALL YEAR 11 PARENTS/CARERS 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Applying for A Levels Workshop - Tuesday 24 October 2023 - 3.15pm - 4.00pm 

  

To offer support and guidance for pupils who are considering studying A Levels in September 2024, we are 

holding a workshop in school which will be led by a representative from King Edwards V1 Sixth Form.  This 

workshop is for all students looking at the A Level route regardless of where they want to study (they do 

not have to apply to King Edwards). 

 

The aim of the session is to give pupils an understanding of what is required when applying to sixth form, 

including the standards expected on application forms, personal statements and ideas of what to expect at 

interview.   

  

This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to ask specific questions and it may be beneficial to write down 

any questions they wish to ask and bring along to the session.   

  

The session will be held on Tuesday 24 October 2023, 3.15pm – 4.00pm. Depending on pupil numbers 

we will let your son/daughter know which room the workshop will be held in.  

  

So that we can make necessary arrangements for the workshop, please confirm your child’s attendance 

using the link by 8.00am Friday 20 October 2023  

https://forms.office.com/e/Nz7UeeAVS3  

 

We will not be able to repeat this opportunity again this academic year, so please encourage your child to 

attend to take advantage of this support.    

 

Yours sincerely 

Louise Dawes 
Mrs L Dawes 

Careers Leader 

 

 

  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Nz7UeeAVS3

